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LETTERS TO THE EDITOR 

Sir: 

I wish to express my indignation over the manner in which the 
Review arranged publication of the Symposium on Methodology (XIII, 1, 
April 1970). The Editor notes that papers originally read at the Annual 
Meeting in Montreal were published with "some slight editorial changes" 
(p. 6l). Clearly this cannot be said with regard to my own contribution 
to the Symposium; many changes were made without my knowledge or consent. 
They include (l) reorganization of paragraphs and deletion of key words 
and sentences (e.g., p. 91, concluding paragraph) and (2) insertion of 
objectionable phraseology (e.g., p. 87, first sentence). 

In order both to avoid a recurrence of this unfortunate incident 
and to minimize the number of typographical errors, I strongly urge the 
Review to adopt the familiar practice of providing contributors with 
page proofs and galleys. 

Alvin Magid 
State University of New York 

Albany, New York 
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